
Union highlights guidance on facing violent 
incidents

 Italy 

The Fp-Cgil public service federation has described the level of attacks on health workers as a 
national emergency. According to the INAIL institute for insurance against workplace accidents, 
in the last five years, there have been more than 12000 incidents at work classified as violence, 
aggression, threats and the like, with an average of about 2,500 per year, 75% of which affect 
women. The union argues that in this context, all preventive actions are indispensable and as 
part of its campaign “let's take care of those who care for us!”, the federation has reminded its 
members of the guidance it has produced to help them deal with potentially violent situations.

epsucob
2023 January EPSU Collective Bargaining Newsletter No.2

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Health
Health and Safety

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2023-january-epsu-collective-bargaining-newsletter-no2/union-highlights-guidance-facing
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2023-january-epsu-collective-bargaining-newsletter-no2/union-highlights-guidance-facing
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2023-january-epsu-collective-bargaining-newsletter-no2/union-highlights-guidance-facing
https://www.epsu.org/countries/italy
https://www.fpcgil.it/2023/01/12/stop-alle-aggressioni-al-personale-sanitario/
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2023-january-epsu-collective-bargaining-newsletter-no2
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/14685
https://www.epsu.org/policies/health
https://www.epsu.org/policies/health-and-safety-0

